
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1877 /2024-25      25.12.2024 
     

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 
 

Please be informed that the school offices will remain closed on Thursday, 

26th December 2024 due to a scheduled power shut down by SEWA for 

maintenance purpose. 

We regret any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding. 

Regular office operations will resume on Saturday, 28th December 2024. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Sd/- 
 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


